
8/27/2024 

 

 

San Juan County Commissioners, 

 

 

While taking the required state online state maintenance district training, we discovered that we 

were in need of a fifth board member so the board would never be faced with a tie vote.  As 

chair of the Blanding Cemetery Maintenance District, I began to search for a new board 

member.  After consultation with the current board, we unanimously decided on Mrs. Liz Adams, 

of Blanding, to fill this void. 

 

Therefore, we request that Liz Adams be appointed to the Blanding Cemetery Maintenance 

District board for a term of four years during your upcoming San Juan County Commissioners 

meeting. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Robert Turk 

Chair of Blanding Cemetery Maintenance Board 

 


